
From: Haltiwanger, Katherine <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/16/2015 11:11:04 AM
Subject: RE: IQ

She asked for it to be removed completely as a topic for people to choose in IQ.  She emailed Jim directly.
 
From: Pisarik, Holly 

Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2015 11:09 AM

To: Haltiwanger, Katherine

Subject: RE: IQ
 
Who is now assigned EMD?
 
From: Haltiwanger, Katherine 

Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2015 11:08 AM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: Fwd: IQ
 

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Casserly, James" <James.Casserly@admin.sc.gov>

Date: December 16, 2015 at 11:00:30 AM EST

To: "Haltiwanger, Katherine" <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: RE: IQ

I believe that is one she told me to remove. 
 
Jim Casserly
Director, Ombudsman
Office of Executive Policy and Programs

The South Carolina 
Department of Administration
1200 Senate Street, Suite 104, Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-7215

Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. Effective July 1, 2015, the 
Office of Executive Policy and Programs has been transferred to the Department of Administration. Please update your 
contact information.
 
From: Haltiwanger, Katherine 

Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2015 10:20 AM

To: Casserly, James

Subject: RE: IQ
 
No EMD?
 
From: Casserly, James 

Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2015 10:15 AM

To: Haltiwanger, Katherine

Subject: IQ
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Katherine,
 
Currently 18 items in her inbox.  The only two issues assigned to her are pardons and FOIA. 
 
Jim Casserly
Director, Ombudsman
Office of Executive Policy and Programs

The South Carolina 
Department of Administration
1200 Senate Street, Suite 104, Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-7215

Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. Effective July 1, 2015, the 
Office of Executive Policy and Programs has been transferred to the Department of Administration. Please update your 
contact information.
 


